
     
             
     

               
   

 
     

 
                           
 

                                 
                             

                             
 
      

 
 

 
     
 
       

 

          

                         

               

 

From: Robert Attmore 
Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2011 1:04 PM 
To: Walter, Elisse 
Subject: The Importance of Timely Government Financial Reporting 
Attachments: StandardsWatchSummer11.pdf 

Commissioner Elisse Walter, 

It was a pleasure to see recently you at the FAF dinner in DC. 

Knowing of your interest in timely financial reporting by municipal issuers, I thought you might like to 
see the attached article from the current summer issue of the Journal of Government Financial 
Management. I will continue to advocate for more timely reporting whenever I have the opportunity. 

All the best, 

Bob 

Robert H. Attmore 
Chairman 
Governmental Accounting Standards Board 
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